Sent: ecember 2

To: Planning

Subject: Ref.2017/6080/P.27/29Whitfield street W1T2SE

Dear Laura Hazelton

I am writing to object to the latest proposed development at 27/27 Whitfield street.
For the following reasons:

The long vertical windows of the top floor extension, creates a dark, 'top heavy' effect which is out of
keeping with the adjacent buildings

The extra height will will not only have a detrimental impact on the occupants of 1 Colville place, but will
also look ugly and overwhelming when viewed from Crabtree Fields., a popular public garden space.

Taking away the concrete cladding off the facade, will also be detrimental.
Presently, the pale concrete cladding provides a pleasant framework to the listed house door.

The removal of this will intale a jarring, juxtaposition of different brick work, which will do nothing to
enhance the east end of this delightful 18th century terrace.

Your sincerely
Clio Heath



